
 

 
 
 
 
15 September 2023 
 
 
Dear Parents and Carers,  

As per the school calendar, on 21st September we will be holding a Key Stage 3 Assessment, 
PSHCE and Languages Support Evening in the MFL block from 6.30-8.00pm.   The evening will 
start in the sixth form common room followed by a carousel of mini talks in the MFL 
classrooms.  

KS3 Assessment: This is an opportunity to find out about student assessment and reporting 
across all your child’s subjects. You may also like to review the KS3 Assessment booklet on 
the school website. You can find the information booklet here.  

PSHCE: As a part of your child’s education, we promote personal wellbeing and development 
through a comprehensive Personal, Social, Health, Citizenship and Economic (PSHCE) 
education programme. PSHCE education is the curriculum subject that gives young people 
the knowledge, understanding, attitudes and practical skills to live safe, healthy, productive 
lives and meet their full potential.  

Sarah Mooney (Head of PSHCE) will outline the curriculum and then offer time for you to view 
the materials and resources being used in lessons and discover how you can best support 
your child to discuss these topics at home. 

As a school community, we are committed to working in partnership with parents; recent 
parental feedback has indicated that the overwhelming majority of parents continue to be 
highly supportive of the relationships and sex education programme. 

MFL: It has been lovely to see our new cohort of Year 7 students fully engaged and motivated 
in French and German lessons, as they embark on their exciting RPS language journeys. During 
the evening, you will be able to find out how to support your child with their language 
learning.  The Languages team has prepared an exciting carousel of mini-talks with topics such 
as Chomebooks in language lessons and The start of an RPS language lesson.  You will be able 
to choose your language talks on the night, so that your evening is tailored to your interests. 

We are anticipating that this will be a popular session, so we kindly ask that the session be 
attended by adults only.  Please click on the Google Form link HERE to book your place.  

Yours sincerely,  
 
Mrs Katie Barter  Mrs Laura Davies  Ms S Mooney 
Deputy Headteacher   Head of MFL   Head of Geography / PSHCE 
 
 
 

https://roundwoodpark.co.uk/wp-content/uploads/2023/09/KS3-Assessment-Information-Booklet-2023-24.pdf
https://forms.gle/EhCdW1FZfeNaEuCr5

